From: Michel Groleau

To: Roy, Amal (AADNC/AANDC); Emily Koide; kearney.steve@yahoo.com; kolson@myersfirm.com
Cc: Jamie Quesnel; Colleen Prather

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 1MNO034 Saline Effluent Discharge to Marine Environment Proposal - Commitment 2
Date: Thursday, January 14, 2021 2:11:58 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow
direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

We are in the process of finalizing the technical memorandum related to the operation of the fiber
optic leak detection system. However, we will need to postponed the issuance of the memo to
tomorrow. Sorry for the delay.

Best regards,

Michel

Michel Groleau Permitting & Regulatory Affairs Superintendent
michel.groleau@agnicoeagle.com Direct 819.759.3555 x4608169 Mobile
418.670.6590

Agnico Eagle Mines Limited - 11600, rue Louis-Bisson - Mirabel, Quebec,
Canada J7N 1G9

agnicoeagle.com
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